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Exhibit E-16 

 
 

 The proposed facility would utilize the elevator equipment shelter on top of a high-rise motel 

as the support structure for the translator antenna.  Since an existing building would be utilized, no 

excavation is required, hence no additional environmental impact to the urban area would be 

realized through the addition of the proposed antenna. 

 

 The Commission’s FM Model Software package predicts that the controlled environment 

condition of the applicable safety standard would be exceeded in a very small radius around the 

support structure.  In order to protect persons having access to this restricted area, the applicant 

will coordinate with hotel management to cease operation of the translator whenever access to the 

rooftop is required.  Such cessation of operation will be performed in order to protect workers 

having access to the rooftop.  Operation of the translator will not resume until such time as 

maintenance personnel are confirmed to have left the rooftop.  Appropriate warning signs with 

contact information will be posted around the tower and at all access points to the rooftop. 

 


